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Dear Community Friend,

On March 5, 2016 the Rotary Club of The Woodlands will be honoring Bruce Tough at our Tenth Annual Wine Dinner.  We are pleased that Bruce Tough has agreed to be our honoree so that we have a chance to pay tribute to him while enjoying fine wine and the best cuisine the Marriott has to offer.   This will be a memorable and entertaining evening that support Rotary’s worthy causes.  You were recommended as a potential sponsor of this event and we are hoping that you will choose to be a part of it.

The annual Rotary Wine Dinner is a fundraiser for The Rotary Club of The Woodlands Foundation, a 501(c)3  nonprofit corporation.  Our mission, “Service Above Self” is funded by the generosity of Rotarians donating time and resources and by our community partners like you.  Over the past 39 years, the Foundation has contributed a million dollars to provide college scholarships to local deserving students.  Conroe ISD high school seniors and Lone Star College students are the beneficiaries of these funds.  In addition, funds provide support for the many worthwhile community service projects our Club undertakes with nonprofit partners like Interfaith of The Woodlands, The Montgomery County Women’s Center and Literacy Volunteers.

This year’s featured wines will be paired with specially chosen chef-prepared courses to provide an unparalleled culinary experience.  You won’t want to miss it!

Enclosed is a listing of sponsorship opportunities for your consideration.  We have limited space for this event, so please return your commitment form by December 30 to secure your reservation.  If you are interested in overnight accommodations, the Waterway Marriott has graciously provided rooms at a discounted rate.  

Thank you for your consideration.  If you have any questions, please contact Shannon Willems at shannon.willems@bernstein.com or 832-366-2017.   

Sincerely,
  	
                                                  			            
Patricia R. Ward, Co-Chair				Jim Eason, Co-Chair
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